
WINTER MORNING TEA THANK YOU                      Jan Vickery  Ph 0411 581 645 

 
Thank you to the 36 members and visitors who attended the Winter Morning Tea at St Nicks, 
Camden on Tuesday 22nd July.  Without your support this would not have been successful. 
 
I believe that everyone enjoyed the morning tea, the venue and of course the company. 
 
Once again, thank you to Lyn Dumont for standing in for me on the day. 
  
Watch this space for details of the Spring Morning Tea. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


